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USE OF FORCE WORKSHOP 
 

The National City Police Department will have another “Use of Force” Community 

Workshop this year!  The workshop is scheduled for Saturday, March 25th, 2023, from 

08:30 AM to 12:30PM.  This unique community workshop focuses on law 

enforcement’s use of force options. This Community Outreach Program is designed to 

inform members of the community about the various aspects of police use of force as it 

relates to law enforcement. 

 

All members of the media are encouraged to be here!  The workshop begins with an 

overview lecture on police use of force options.  Next, you will be able to participate in 

several different role-play scenarios that will be monitored/controlled by trained police 

officers. 

 

The National City Police Department is committed to a working partnership with our 

community in order to provide the highest level of service and public safety. We will 

pursue this commitment with an unwavering resolve while always respecting the rights 

and dignity of those we serve.  

 

Please note: Due to the interactive nature of this workshop, attendance is limited to those 

who have been invited.  We have had an overwhelming amount of requests to participate 

and we are at full capacity!  Although members of the media have successfully 

RSVP’d to participate in Saturday’s workshop, you are also welcome to attend for 

reporting purposes.  Coffee and pastries will be provided in the morning and a lunch 

will be offered at the conclusion of the workshop. 
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